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Dear Parents,

Namaskar!

As you all are aware that Annual Sports Day will be held on November 30th and December 1st.

For preparation and practice of  activities such as the March Past, Drills and Dances, we are calling all
the participants of these activities on November 7th (Chhat Puja). 

Please note some important points as follows -

1. Only students participating in Sports Day activities are required to attend school on November 7th. It
will be an off for all other students in observance of Chhath Puja. 

2. Participants should arrive at the regular school time, dressed in full school uniform, and assemble
promptly on the assembly ground.

3. School transport will ply at regular school timings. All participants should bring their own lunch and
water bottles.

4. For students who do not use the school buses, please ensure they arrive on time and have timely
arrangements for pick-up after practice at the usual timings.

We look forward to a vibrant and successful Sports Day, and we deeply appreciate your cooperation in
making it a memorable event for our students.

Warm regards

Principal (Officiating)
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